
October 23, 2020

Dear Faculty and Staff,

The college community was looking forward to hosting an in-person commencement ceremony in 
December to celebrate our students' achievements. Unfortunately, due to the ongoing COVID-19 
pandemic and in accordance with the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health's 
recommendations, we will be honoring graduates with a commemorative website. While this is not how 
we had hoped to honor our graduates, the college is working tirelessly to create a meaningful 
recognition with a website that will be unveiled on Saturday, December 5, 2020.

We are asking the 2020 graduates to participate in this tribute by submitting their photos to be 
displayed on the 2020 Commencement web page. Students who respond, will receive a diploma cover, 
tassel, and 2020 commemorative pin.

We look forward to honoring our 2020 graduates and will send you a reminder to view the 
commemorative website as the date draws closer.

Sincerely,

Arvid Spor, Ed.D.
Vice President, Academic Affairs
Interim Vice President, Student Services


